## NEWSLETTER

August 5, 2022

August 5, 2022

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

I enjoy watching our team prepare for a new start of a school year. I get to see many interactions out of Central Office and the various building levels as students and families check in with unique needs and requests. Our staff love helping kids and families navigate the process to find what they need. I also see how much that means to those we serve. You are our extended family, and it is an honor and privilege to serve you as we build relationships and stay connected.

We are doing many tasks behind the scenes to make this next school year the best ever. As we move into the new season, know that we are here to help you find the right fit. The Gull Lake team can help you customize a plan for each child and are there to celebrate each success along the way.

Have a great weekend as we prepare for a new school year together!

Replace Killenhows

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent

Gull Lake Community Schools



